
Caterpillar Dieselettes: The Girls of Summer
They were the "Girls of Summer," representative of a day when ballplayers called each 
other nicknames like Pepper, Cotton and Cowboy. Yet, they were far ahead of their time, 
when young ladies - even girls - were not in a league of their own with corporate and 

community support, status and rabid fans.community support, status and rabid fans. They were some of the best players in the world. 
Some, in the Hall of Fame. And they all worked and played for Caterpillar. Beginning April 
13 at the Caterpillar Visitors Center, learn about Peoria's rich softball history and relive the 
glory days of the Caterpillar Dieselettes, one of the best softball teams in the world. The 
exhibit features more than 100 artifacts and memorabilia, rare films and photographs and 

will be on display through October 2015. 

Dieselettes educator resource available upon request.
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